
 

 

Montgomery Planning Commission 

Montgomery Town Office – (Snow Shoe) 

June 14, 2016, 7:00 p.m. 

 

 
Present:  Alissa Hardy, Joe Sherman & Roberta Baker 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:45 at Snow Shoe as the Town Bldg. was locked.  Barry 

and Charlie have keys.  We will need to get Charlie's key or another one, so we can 

access the building when Barry does not attend. 

 

Minutes of 5/10/16 could not be approved as there wasn’t a quorum of members present 

at that meeting.  Will put this on next month’s agenda. 

 

PC looked at town implementation plan and discussed the need for improved sidewalks, 

including accessibility as these are sometimes used for parking.  Also, possibility of bike 

paths were discussed 

 

Joe Sherman will talk to Charlie about the contiguous forest and how the PC can support 

them on this. 

 

PUD's (Planned Unit Development) were discussed.  The PC wants to look into this 

further and see how this works (as we now have new members), and how we can make it 

work for us.   Roberta will send Amanda an e-mail to see if someone can meet with us to 

reeducate the board. 

 

Cell Service was also discussed.  Roberta will talk with Scott to see what the Town has 

done anything on this and if it's something they want.  Are there grant monies or 

incentives for this??? 

 

Roberta will also talk to Scott Perry about being put on the agenda for at one of their 

meetings to meet with the PC to talk about future plans for the town. 

 

Moved by Alissa Hardy and seconded by Joe Sherman to adjourn the meeting at 7:10 

p.m.  Approved by unanimous vote. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Roberta Baker 

Acting Secretary 


